Gani, Ajim

From: Bell, Nick

Sent: 04 May 2018 13:27

To: Cloud

Cc: Planning

Subject: RE: Ref #2018/1661/T - Intended Works to Tree in Conservation Area

Dear C. Green,

Thank you for your email. You objection will be logged.
Planning: Please add the objection below to TRIM.
Kind regards

Nick Bell
Tree and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5939

Dear Mr Bell and Tree Team,
Please could you acknowledge receipt of the below message, sent on 24/4/18.
Thanks,

C. Green

Dear Mr Bell and Tree Team,

| am writing to oppose the removal of the above referenced sycamore tree, which is located on the boundary
of 5 Kemplay Road and 9 Pilgrims Lane in the conservation area.

I live at 7 Pilgrims Lane, next to 9 Pilgrims Lane, both of which are Grade 2 listed historic properties. The tree on
the boundary with 5 Kemplay Road helps provide the gardens of these listed buildings with their peace and
privacy.

The large, modern house at 5 Kemplay Road is radically different to the historic properties around it, and
removal of this tree would leave no natural cover between 5 Kemplay Road and our gardens. 5 Kemplay Road
would effectively be watching over the gardens, with its balconies in plain view.



For this reason | strongly object to the removal of this tree and hope the conservation area will be protected.
Best,

C. Green



